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News and AnnouncementS

Local Municipal Updates 
 

COVID test kits are available in the Village Office. Call 315-364-7293 or email villageclerk@auroranewyork.us. 
 

Please check the Village of Aurora website for updates on Cayuga County vaccine clinics and other programs and 
guidance related to the pandemic, small business development opportunities, information on the Summer Youth 

Program, and village office operations and meetings. 
 

Announcements from the Ledyard Town Clerk 
 

2022 Long Point State Park Passes Are Available 
Long Point State Park will begin charging park fee admission May 20, 2022. Passes are available at your Town Clerk 

Office for $5.00 during regular business hours. Proof of residency is required, one park pass per household. Pass 
must be adhered to the driver’s side back window and is ONLY valid at Long Point State Park. 

 
KN95 Masks and COVID Tests Are Available at the Town Clerk’s Office 

 
If you test positive using an at-home test kit, please report your positive test to the Cayuga County Health 

Department. You can report it by:  
 

• Taking a clear picture of your home test results  
• Emailing a picture of the home test results to covidtest@cayugacounty.us.  

• Please include the following information in the body of the email: your full legal name, date of birth, and date the 
test was taken. 

 
www.townofledyard.com 

https://www.facebook.com/townofledyardNY 
 

The Hub 
 

Your Source for what’s going on around southern cayuga 

PRESENTed by the Aurora Free Library 
 

Please submit content for the next issue to 
greaterauroracommunity@gmail.com by June 22. 

 
Like us on Facebook for more local information throughout the month. 

 

mailto:villageclerk@auroranewyork.us
https://auroranewyork.us/
mailto:covidtest@cayugacounty.us
http://www.townofledyard.com/
https://www.facebook.com/townofledyardNY
https://www.facebook.com/GreaterAuroraNewsletter/
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Announcements from the Aurora Free Library 
 

Hours of Operation 
The Aurora Free Library is open: 

 
Monday  3:00-7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday  10:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. 
Friday   3:00-7:00 p.m. 
Saturday  10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.

 
Preschool Storytime 

Preschool Storytime continues on Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. 
 

Tween Book Club Forming 
Escape to the Aurora Free Library for the 
Tween Book Club featuring back-to-back 
mysteries: Escape From Mr. Lemoncello’s Library in 
July and Chasing Vermeer in August. 
 
Led by local middle school teacher Bird Cramer, 
participants will discuss the book, create and 
break codes and ciphers, construct puzzles, eat snacks and have some fun. Come for one session or both.  
 
Ages 9 and up. Stop by the Aurora Free Library to reserve your spot and pick up a free copy of the book. 
 

Volunteers Needed 
 
Volunteers needed to keep up the gardens at the Aurora Free Library.  
Interested? Email Sandy at aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com or stop by the 
library. 

 
 

mailto:aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com
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Health Care Navigator @ Hazard Library 

 
• Do you need health insurance? 
• Do you need help using the NY State of Health Marketplace? 
• Do you have questions about your health insurance? 

 
You can call 315-255-1703 ext. 159 if you would like to speak to a Health Care 

Navigator to assist you with your health insurance. Please contact Hazard Library 
for more information or to make an appointment. 

 
 
Summer Pickleball! 

 
Sundays at 6:00 p.m., Wells College Tennis Courts. 

Join us!  

Thank you Susan MacCormick for all of 
your hard work at the Aurora Free Library 
from 2003-2022 and thank you to 
everyone who stopped by her retirement 
party to wish her well. Susan, we wish 
you the best in your retirement! You 
were a wonderful asset to the library and 
will be missed! 
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King Ferry Food Pantry— 

Prepared to Relieve the 

Pressures of Rising Prices 
 
Our mission at the King Ferry Food Pantry is to provide food 
when people fall on hard times, and you, our community donors 
and partners, are the strength behind the food pantry. 
Community generosity comes in many shapes and sizes, but it all 
directly translates into meals on tables of our neighbors in need.  
 
The rising fuel and food prices are forcing some of our 
neighbors to drastically adjust their grocery purchases. Low-
income households with less flexibility in their budget to offset 
cost-of-living increases are quick to fall into hardship. Paying 
housing and utility bills often takes precedence before families 

purchase food and personal care items. Recently a young mom in need for diapers for her infant was embarrassed 
to ask for them. Fortunately, we were able to respond to her request. Another mom expressed her concern that 
other families might need help more than she does but said she just couldn’t make ends meet anymore. 
 
In addition to putting pressure on low-income households, rising food prices also affect food pantry purchases. 
Like you, we are experiencing sticker shock at the grocery store. As a result of your support our shelves remain fully 
stocked. Clients consistently find a wide variety of choices to supplement their family need. Available items include 
canned and dry foods, fresh produce, dairy products, eggs, frozen meats/fish, bread/bakery goods and personal 
care products.  
 
Access to nutritious food today creates the opportunity for all our neighbors to better focus on their daily 
responsibilities because they have the strength to do so. By alleviating the stress of having enough food, they can 
turn their energies to seeking employment, helping their children with homework, paying household expenses, 
buying medicine to manage illness, and maintaining their health. A good meal provides strength of body and spirit 
to a struggling individual. It enhances child performance in school. 
 
The food pantry is fully aware of how fortunate we are to be part of a caring community that provides the 
resources, support, and encouragement to help our neighbors through tough times. We truly appreciate the money, 
food, and many hours of volunteer time that the community invests in this safety net for our neighbors in need!  
 
Everyone in our community is welcome to give or receive. Those who need a helping hand will find a warm 
welcome at our pantry on first and third Saturdays of each month from 9-noon, or other days by appointment. 
We’re located in the Ag wing of Southern Cayuga High School, 2384 State Route 34B. Donations may be sent to 
King Ferry Food Pantry, PO Box 242, King Ferry NY 13081, or via PayPal at our website. To learn more about the 
pantry please visit our website at kingferryfoodpantry.org or follow us on facebook.com/KingFerryFoodPantry/. 
 

https://kingferryfoodpantry.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KingFerryFoodPantry/
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AURORAFEST IS BACK! 
 

Save the Date: August 27, 2022 
Wells College Athletic Field 

 
Join in the fun! 

 
How can you help to bring back this Aurora Tradition? 

 
First, we need a THEME: Please get ideas and suggestions the committee members listed below. 
 
Second, we need VOLUNTEERS: Let us know if you’re interested in taking something on. Join us at 
organizational meetings, dates and times determined by need. 
 
Third, be thinking of FLOAT ideas: We expect the parade route will go south on Main Street from Sherwood Road 
to the College. 
 
Fourth, start warming up! We hope to offer the 1M/5K RACE on Saturday morning. More to follow! 
 
Ideas being worked on include: 
Beer and Food trucks 
Music – Band and/or DJ 
Marching Bands 
Games – Family and adult 
Winery booths 
Pickle Ball Tournament 
Open to other suggestions 
 
Add your name to our organizational committee by sending your contact info to: 
Barb Blom, barbeblom@gmail.com 
Tracy Leffingwell, taleffingwell@gmail.com 
 

THANK YOU! 
 

mailto:barbeblom@gmail.com
mailto:taleffingwell@gmail.com
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Wells College Book Arts Summer Institute 
 

The Wells College Book Arts Summer Institute is back for 2022! We 
are pleased to announce that we will be holding in-person classes the 

weeks of July 10 and 17. 
 

This year we will be bringing back a few favorite instructors, and a few 
new faces too. Week-long classes will be open to everyone from the 

total beginner to the experienced artist. Topics from hand bookbinding 
to letterpress printing and more will be taught at our exceptional book 

arts center on the picturesque Wells campus in Aurora, New York. 
More details and registration at https://wellsbookartscenter.org/. 

 
 
 

https://wellsbookartscenter.org/
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Aurora Farmers’ Market 
10 AM-2 PM on June 4, 2022 

Wells College Boathouse Lawn  
 

 
 

Maybe you missed the 1st market; or perhaps you had fun at the 1st market! 
No matter which, be sure to come to the 2nd market on June 4! 

 
Ward’s Food Truck will be back with Scott’s delicious breakfasts, lunches, and FRIES! 

       Kristin Lane at Catbread Studios crafts fanciful jewelry!! Pumpkin Pie Earrings and more! 
Staehr Family Farm is a new vendor; Rebecca will bring great poultry, eggs, popcorn, veggies!  

See you at the Aurora Farmers Market on June 4! 
 

 
 

www.facebook.com/AFMBoathouse
 

 
St. Albert the Great Academy 

www.stalbertacademy.org 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

file://files.cornell.edu/Volumes/AAS/Users/ab449/The%20Hub/www.facebook.com/AFMBoathouse
file://files.cornell.edu/Volumes/AAS/Users/ab449/The%20Hub/www.facebook.com/AFMBoathouse
http://www.stalbertacademy.org/
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Tuesdays at Patrick Tavern 
 

The season for an every-week market at Patrick Tavern on Tuesdays, 4:30-5:30 p.m. is off and running! This market 
is geared to a midweek, after-work time that’s quick and easy service for both customers and vendors. 

 
Cookie’s popular meals are on an alternate week schedule; the next one will be June 7. This week, fire up the grill 

for pork or beef, put together a salad of micro greens or assorted garden greens, fill out the table with artisan bread, 
local honey, a glass of mead, coffee or tea, and top it off with fair-trade chocolate, dates, and nuts. It’s all here. 

 
Pick up a pot of annuals or a perennial plant, an original card or journal, or a woven bag that’s bright, attractive, and 

practical. All of these are budget-friendly, too. Skip the driving and find out what your neighbors have to offer. 
 

By the way, Arbor Day (April 30, picture below) at Patrick Tavern was a huge success, with more than forty 
attendees to enjoy Dan Segal of The Plantsmen speaking on native plants. Special thanks to Erin Weber for 

arranging this excellent presentation. 
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UMA IN JUNE! 
 

Wider Parish Gatherings: “Creation, Celebration, and Responsibility” 
Sunday, June 5, 4:00 p.m. 

United Ministry of Aurora Social Room and Zoom 
Kip Coerper is an environmentalist at St. James’ Episcopal Church in Skaneateles where he coordinates the 

CreationCARE ministry. His wife, Becky, is Senior Pastor, and he also serves as the organist/choir director at St. 
James. This past year Kip was trained by the International Climate Justice organization, GreenFaith. You can read 

Kip’s monthly “Green Corner” in the Auburn Citizen. 
 

Kip will talk about ways people can get involved locally in caring for creation and provide resources to 
organizations that are doing a lot of this work. 

 
Click here for the Zoom link  
Meeting ID: 834 3942 5728 

Passcode: 378829 
 

Drumming the Sun Down with Jim Edwards and Betty Hurley 
Thursday, June 9, 7:00 p.m. 

Come and learn some basic drumming techniques and form a drum circle as the sun goes down! Drums will be 
provided or bring your own 

 
Cayuga Nation SHARE Farm Picnic 

Saturday, June 11, 10:00 a.m.-11:45 p.m. 
 SHARE Farm, 4061 Truesdale Road 

UMA once again joins the Cayuga Nation in co-hosting a peach tree sale in honor of the First Nation people of 
“Peachtown.” Live music, Wooden Stick Lacrosse, Vendors, Cuisine, Speakers, games, and more! Come and learn 

more about Turtle Island! 
 

A Celebration of Life for Reverend Richard Kuenkler 
Saturday, June 11, 2:00 p.m. 
United Ministries of Aurora   

Followed by a reception at the Wells College AA Field, 4:00-6:00 p.m. Please RSVP to Kyra 
at kyrahurlbut@gmail.com. 

 
Talk by Sechem Sam 

Sunday, June 12, 4:00 p.m. 
Union Springs UCC Church 

Sechem Sam is the Chief of the Bear Clan, of the Gayogo̱hó꞉nǫʼ (Cayuga Nation) of the Haudenosaunee (Iroquois) 
Confederacy; he lives in Union Springs with his wife Debbie. Sam will talk about the connection the First Nation 
people have with the earth, with creation, and our responsibility to honor that connection as Star People. 
 

Cook Farm and Greenhouse Tour with Bill and Penny Cook 
Saturday, June 18, 10:00 a.m. 

Bill and Penny moved from Lansing to Aurora in 1984 with 60 cows. They now have 2200 cows and 1500 calves 
and heifers. After 20 years raising calves, Penny now has a greenhouse growing veggies, fig trees, and house 

plants. The greenhouse and farm are powered by a manure methane digester. About half of their 35 workers are 
from Mexico or Central America. 

 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83439425728?pwd=dTFJWGpwQ211UGpKc0NLQmJoeWRqdz09
mailto:kyrahurlbut@gmail.com
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Labyrinth Talk with Lili MacCormick 
Saturday, June 25, 10:00 a.m. 

With all that is going on the world, sometimes we need to discover new ways to relax. Learn about the ancient 
healing powers of labyrinths with Lili MacCormick 

 
Cayuga Sax 

Saturday, June 25, 6:00 p.m. 
Bring your lawn chairs and a picnic for a lovely concert on the lawn overlooking the lake at UMA. Saxophone 
quartets can draw from classical string quartets. The voicings and instrumentation of a saxophone quintet are 

influenced by the saxophone sections of jazz and swing big bands. The music is mostly taken from popular styles 
including swing, New Orleans jazz, pop, rock, and novelty. 

 
 

Achievements of Class of 2022 Celebrated during Wells College’s 154th 
Commencement Ceremony 

  
In her keynote address, alumna Deb Callahan ’85 urged students to “never stop learning, and never stop giving the 
absolute best of yourself to what you love doing.” 
  
During Wells College’s 154th Commencement ceremony on May 21, 2022, President Jonathan Gibralter conferred 
undergraduate degrees upon 59 graduating students. In addition, a longtime professor who is retiring this year was 
granted the honorary title of professor emerit, and several students were honored with academic and leadership 
awards (see list below).  
  
Following that, the president paid tribute to two College leaders who are departing Wells this June: Charles Kenyon, 
dean of students, and Cindy J. Speaker, provost and dean of the College. During his tribute, he presented Dr. 
Speaker with a framed copy of a resolution passed in her honor by the Wells College Board of Trustees, which also 
recognized her as Provost and Dean of the College Emerita. “Ever since the day she arrived at Wells in 2006, Dr. Speaker 
has been a passionate advocate for our students and our faculty, a defender of the liberal arts, and deeply committed 
to the academy,” President Gibralter said. 
  
The day’s events began at 10 a.m. in front of Macmillan Hall, with the traditional processional of students, faculty, 
trustees, and featured guests through the building’s front doors. After the Rev. Barbara Blom ’82 shared a spirited 
invocation, Marie Chapman Carroll ’75, chair of the College’s Board of Trustees, congratulated the seniors on their 
extraordinary achievement: “The pandemic changed the course of your college years, but you were flexible. You did 
not merely adapt to the changing environment, you met the challenges head on and that in itself is a capstone,” 
Carroll said. 
  
In his remarks, President Gibralter praised the graduates for their perseverance during a very difficult two years. “As 
you head out into the world, there are so many opportunities that your Wells education has prepared you for, as you 
continue to think critically, reason wisely and act humanely,” said President Gibralter, noting that climate change, 
workforce disruptions and political upheaval are just some of the challenges their generation will face. 
  
Student Commencement speaker Anthony Westmiller ’22 — who graduated magna cum laude with distinction in his 
major (Biological Sciences: Health Sciences) — encouraged his classmates to take control of their destinies: “I like 
to say that our future is predestined, but that doesn’t mean we can’t control our own reality. Wells has allowed me 
to realize the importance of this adaptation and morphed my character into what you see standing before you,” 
Westmiller said. “I am a first-generation student, I am a transfer student, I am a CSTEP scholar, I am an Organic 
Chemistry TA, and through no fault of my own, I am a Sagittarius. I came into Wells closed-minded and wanting to 
become a physician, but now I am leaving Wells to pursue a P.A. degree with a focus on holistic medicine,” he 
added. 
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In her keynote address, Deb Callahan ’85 said that, although she was not the most disciplined of students, she still 
made the most of her time at Wells by cultivating friendships that have lasted a lifetime. She also urged graduates to 
“endeavor to find work that you love — not what you think you should love. We lose time when we let others 
spend it for us, so find work that is worthy of your time and energy and aligned with your values, and not someone 
else’s . . . never stop learning, and never stop giving the absolute best of yourself to what you love doing. [See full bio 
below.] 
  
Following the keynote address, President Gibralter presented several academic and leadership awards to deserving 
students. He also granted emerit status to Vic Muñoz, who this month concluded a 28-year career as professor of 
psychology and gender studies at Wells. 
  
Upon completion of the ceremony, graduates were invited to move the tassels on their caps from right to left, 
signifying the final step in their Wells College journey. 
  
Award Recipients 
  
Frances Tarlton Farenthold Leadership Award: Chelsey Jewett ’22 
Presidential Leadership Award: Christian Hahn ’22 
Gertrude H. Freiert Prize in Fine Arts: Avery Avalos ’22 
Koch Prize for Best Senior Research Paper: Alexis Huff ’22 
  
Class of 2022: Facts and Figures 
  
59 — number of graduating students  
20 — number of graduates who earned distinction in their major field(s) of study 
28 — number of graduates earning Latin honors (8 with summa cum laude honors, 7 with magna cum laude, and 13 with 
cum laude) 
7 — number of Phi Beta Kappa inductees 
zero —number of raindrops felt throughout the beautiful (but warm) day! 
  
About the Keynote Speaker 
  
Deb Callahan ’85 is CEO of the National Fenestration Rating Council (NFRC) — a public service organization 
providing laboratory-tested, objective energy performance ratings for windows, doors, and skylights — Deb’s goals 
are to increase outreach, improve programs, and build greater awareness of NFRC’s contributions to a greener 
planet through energy-efficient products.  
  
She also has been a dedicated Wells College alumna volunteer, serving as a guest speaker at numerous events, 
supporting the College’s Center for Sustainability and the Environment, and acting as Member-at-Large and a 
strategic liaison for the College’s Association of Alumnae and Alumni.  
  
Deb graduated from Wells College in 1985 with a degree in American studies, and later earned a master’s in history 
from George Mason University. is a specialist in conflict resolution, change management, and board governance. 
She holds professional certifications including Certified Association Executive (CAE), Certified Professional 
Mediator (CNPM), certified board educator, and human resource management from nationally recognized 
organizations and institutions. 
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Upcoming Events at Local Wineries and Breweries
 

Aurora Brewing Co. 
1897 State Route 90 

 
Raedwald Howland-Bolton 

Friday, June 3, 5-8 p.m. 
 

Old School Reggae Vinyl with 
@40weightmateo 

Saturday, June 4, 5-8 p.m. 
 

Delta Mike Shaw Band  
Friday, June 11, 5-8 p.m. 

 
Tru Bleu 

Friday, June 17, 5-8 p.m. 
 

Brightleaf Vineyard 
1250 Clearview Road 

 
Summer Concert by the Lake: Kitestring Band 

Friday, June 3, 6-8:30 p.m. 
 

Wednesday Summer Concerts, 5:30-8:30 p.m. 
June 8: Tru Bleu 

June 15: Rachel Beverly 
June 22: Thompson Hall Duo 

June 29: The Ampersand Project 
 

Father’s Day Band and Brunch  
Featuring Tribal Revival Duo 

Sunday, June 19, 5:30-8:30 p.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Treleaven Wines 
658 Lake Road 

 
Live Music, Sundays, 1-4 p.m. 
June 5: Jess Novak and Ben Wayne 

June 12: The Tarps Duo 
June 19: Sydney Irving 

June 26: Sean Fried and Payton Bird 
 

Summer Trivia 
Wednesdays starting June 8, 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

 
Hangtime Comedy Night 

Thursday, June 9, 7-9 p.m. 
 

 Garden Concert Series, Fridays, 6 p.m. 
June 10: Splash 

June 17: 8-Traxx Band 
June 24: Diana Jacobs Band 

 
Tapped at Treleaven 

Saturday, June 18, 3-9 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.brewaurora.com/
https://www.brightleafvineyard.com/
https://treleavenwines.com/
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Sights of Southern Cayuga 
 

Submitted by Linda Dugan 
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Events 
 

Southern Cayuga Book Club 

 
Wednesday, June 1 
7:00 p.m. 
Opendore and Zoom 
 
The Southern Cayuga Book Club will meet to discuss The Second Founding: How the Civil 
War and Reconstruction Remade the Constitution by Eric Foner. New members are always 
welcome. If you are more comfortable on Zoom, please email 
aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com for the link. 
 
Next month, the group will discuss The Thursday Murder Club by Richard Osman on 
July 6. The full list of 2022 selections is available on the Aurora Free Library website. 

 
 

 

mailto:aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com
https://aurorafreelibrary.org/southern-cayuga-book-club
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Aurora Free Library Board Meeting 
 

Thursday, June 16 
5:30 p.m. 

 
The Library Board Meeting will be on Zoom and in person. 

Email aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com for the link. 
 

 
Movie Night, Encanto 

 
Friday, June 17 

8:00 p.m. 
Morgan Opera House  

 

Come join us in the Morgan Opera House above the Aurora Free Library for our first movie night of the year! See 
Encanto on the big screen for FREE! 

 
 
 

mailto:aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com
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Gala Opendore and Howland Stone Store Museum Exhibit Opening 
 

Sunday, June 19 
4:00-7:00 p.m. 

 
In the Opendore drawing room, there will be an exhibit of early photographic images telling the story of the early life and call 
of 19th century reformer Emily Howland. At the Howland Stone Store Museum, there will be an exhibit on abolitionism and 

the Underground Railroad in Sherwood. 
 

Come and join us and enjoy these fascinating displays. 
 

 

Daisy Troop 40081 for Girls Currently in Pre-K or K 
 

Tuesday, June 21 
6:00-7:00 p.m. 

King Ferry Fire Department, 1011 State Rt. 34B 
 

For more information contact caywascogirlscouts@gmail.com. 
 

 

mailto:caywascogirlscouts@gmail.com
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June 2022 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 Preschool Storytime, 
9:30 a.m. 
 
Southern Cayuga Book 
Club, 7 p.m. 

2 3 Raedwald 
Howland-Bolton, 5-8 
p.m. 
 
Kitestring Band, 6-
8:30 p.m. 
 

4 King Ferry Food 
Pantry, 9 a.m.-12 
p.m. 
 
Aurora Farmers’ 
Market, 10 a.m.-2 
p.m. 
 
Old School Reggae, 
5-8 p.m. 

5 Good Morning 
Yoga 6:30 a.m. 
 
Jess Novak and Ben 
Wayne, 1-4 p.m. 
 
“Creation, 
Celebration, and 
Responsibility,” 4 
p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 6 p.m. 

6 Sunset Nature 
Yoga, 8 p.m. 

7 Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-5:30 
p.m. 

8 Preschool Storytime, 
9:30 a.m. 
 
Tru Bleu, 5:30-8:30 p.m. 
 
Summer Trivia, 6:30 
p.m. 
 

9 Drumming the 
Sun Down, 7 p.m. 
 
Hangtime Comedy 
Night, 7-9 p.m. 

10 Splash, 6 p.m. 11 Aurora 
Farmers’ Market, 10 
a.m.-2 p.m. 
 
SHARE Farm 
Picnic, 10 a.m. 
 
Celebration of Life 
for Rev. Kuenkler, 2 
p.m. 
 
Community Day, 4-8 
p.m. 
 
Delta Mike Shaw 
Band, 5-8 p.m. 

12 Good Morning 
Yoga 6:30 a.m. 
 
The Tarps Duo, 1-4 
p.m. 
 
Sechem Sam talk, 4 
p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 6 p.m. 

13 Sunset Nature 
Yoga, 8 p.m. 
 
Foraging Wild 
Mushrooms Safely, 
7 p.m. 

14 Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-5:30 
p.m. 

15 Preschool 
Storytime, 9:30 a.m. 
 
Rachel Beverly 5:30-8:30 
p.m. 
 
Summer Trivia, 6:30 
p.m. 

16 Aurora Free 
Library Board 
Meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

17 Tru Bleu, 5-8 
p.m. 
 
8-Traxx Band, 6 p.m. 
 
Encanto, 8 p.m. 

18 King Ferry 
Food Pantry, 9 a.m.-
12 p.m. 
 
Cook Farm and 
Greenhouse Tour, 
10 a.m. 
 
Aurora Farmers’ 
Market, 10 a.m.-2 
p.m. 
 
Tapped at Treleaven, 
3-9 p.m. 
 
Howland Fundraiser 
Party, 4-7 p.m. 

19 Good Morning 
Yoga 6:30 a.m. 
 
Sydney Irving, 1-4 
p.m. 
 
Opendore/Stone 
Store Exhibit 
Opening, 4-7 p.m. 
 
Father’s Day Band 
and Brunch, 5:30-
8:30 p.m. 
 
Pickleball, 6 p.m. 

20 Sunset Nature 
Yoga, 8 p.m. 

21 Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-5:30 
p.m. 
 
Daisy Troop 
Meeting, 6-7 p.m. 

22 Preschool 
Storytime, 9:30 a.m. 
 
Thompson Hall Duo 
5:30-8:30 p.m. 
 
Summer Trivia, 6:30 
p.m. 
 
Cabochon Necklace 
Workshop, 7 p.m. 
 
Submissions to The Hub 
due 

23  24 Diana Jacobs 
Band, 6 p.m. 

25 Labyrinth Talk, 
10 a.m. 
 
Aurora Farmers’ 
Market, 10 a.m.-2 
p.m. 
 
Cayuga Sax, 6 p.m. 

26 Good 
Morning Yoga 6:30 
a.m. 
 
Sean Fried and 
Payton Bird, 1-4 
p.m. 

27 Sunset Nature 
Yoga, 8 p.m. 

28 Patrick Tavern 
Market, 4:30-5:30 
p.m. 

29 Preschool 
Storytime, 9:30 a.m. 
 
Pizzas for San Pedro, 4-
7 p.m. 
 
The Ampersand Project 
5:30-8:30 p.m. 
 
Summer Trivia, 6:30 
p.m. 

30 Cupcake Wars, 
7 p.m. 
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